
 

BHEL: Q2FY21 Results  
(Institutional Investor/ Analyst) Conference Call  

 
BHEL is pleased to announce that the Conference Call to discuss the 
company’s ‘Q2FY21 Results’ will be addressed by Dr. Nalin Shinghal- 
Chairman & Managing Director, Mr. Subodh Gupta- Director (Finance) 
and the management team on Friday, 6th November 2020 during 1800-
1900 hrs (IST). 
 

Interested participants are requested to register with their corporate 
email-id through the link http://www.bhel.com/concall_06_11.php. The 
registration will close on 4th November 2020 at 1730 hrs. (IST).   
 
Participants will receive dial‐in numbers and login details through email 
on 5th November 2020. 
   
In case of queries, please contact:   
 
Mr. Amar Kedia 
P: +91 22 66242466 
M: +91 9867643793 
E: amar.kedia@emkayglobal.com 
 
 
Ms. Shriya Dhar  
P: +91 11 6633 7395  
M: +91 9818682758  

E: Shriya@bhel.in 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
This is pursuant to Regulation-30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015. 
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